

CalSAWS | Lobby Management and Imaging Committee Agenda

Date: May 20, 2021	Location: Teams Meeting
Time: 11:00 am – 12:00 pm	Meeting Called By: Erick Arreola and Rhiannon Chin

Attendees:

Imaging

NAME	NAME	NAME
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Jack Seng	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Chris Gomez	<input type="checkbox"/> RM Matthew VanderEyck
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Terri Rose	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Martha Esparza	<input type="checkbox"/> RM Ayana Alvarez
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Christine Alvarez	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Louis Cuellar	
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Brent Wong	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Cheryl Armstrong	
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Todd Estabrooks	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Aaron Gomes	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Beth Andrews	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Phi Phi Thai	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Shawna Reed	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Tony Baker	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Michelle Fell	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Laura Alba	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Hortencia Hernandez	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Felix Sanchez	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Nataliya Kurrina	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Eric England	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Heather Brantley	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Arin Shahgholi	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Crystal Kehle	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Juan Herrera	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Dayna Boggs	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Mario Palacios	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Julie Evinger	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Dianna Crowley	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Michelle Smith	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Mohsin Khan	

Lobby

NAME	NAME	NAME
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Eric Cortez	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Chavon Bates-Smith	<input type="checkbox"/> RM Julie Conwell
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Francis Delgado	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Rhonda Young	<input type="checkbox"/> RM Justin Stephenson
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Garrion Booker	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Veronique Hayes	
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Jessica Sutherland	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Robert Delsid	
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Shawni Ramos	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Ana Rodrigues	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Carlos Urbietta	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Felix Sanchez	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Ilda Torrez	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Aracelia Sandoval	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Shea Comerford	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Jenifer Rodriguez	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Shawna Reed	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Rosa Vizcarra	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Luiza Knap-Serek	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Fernando Martinez	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Sandra Soto	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Craig Jackson	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Stephanie Hudson	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Vinh Tran	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Tera Gandolfo	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Mario Vasoli	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Veronica Rivera	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Rachid Ameer	
	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Sonia Lopez	

Meeting Notes: Region 1 is responsible for Imaging. Due 5/30/2021.
Region 6 is responsible for Lobby. Due 5/30/2021.

Topic

Lead

Welcome & Introductions

Erick and Rhiannon

- Roll Call via Menti
www.Menti.com
 8707 1273

Topic

Lead

Imaged Documents from a Lobby/Kiosk Overview

Lobby and Imaging

- Submitting a document by a Lobby Device overview
- How the document displays in Imaging

Wrap-Up

- Open Discussion
-

DRAFT

